
Community Planners Committee
Planning Department ● City of San Diego 

9485 Aero Drive, MS 413 ● San Diego, CA 92123
 SDPlanningGroups@sandiego.gov ● (619)-235-520

Tuesday, October 24th, 2023

REGULAR MEETING AGENDA
LOCATION: 4425 Bannok St. 

TIME: 6:15-7:45 p.m.

 ITEM #6 - 7:30 REPORTS TO CPC:
• Staff Report
• Chair’s Report
• Info for May Officer Elections.
• CPC Member Comments

ITEM #7 - 7:45 ADJOURN TO NEXT REGULAR MEETING: November 28th, 2022.

NOTE: If a Sign Language interpretation or language translation services are 
required, please visit www.sandiego.gov/planning/translation to submit a 
request at least (3) three workdays prior to the meeting date to insure 
availability. Times assigned for each item are approximate. The order of 
agenda items may be modified at the beginning of the meeting at the 
discretion of the Chair.

ITEM #1 - 6:15 CALL TO ORDER/INTRODUCTIONS/MODIFICATIONS TO THE 
AGENDA:
Please mute your microphone except when speaking. Meeting may be 
recorded.

ITEM #2 - 6:20 NON-AGENDA PUBLIC COMMENT - 2 minutes per issue 
Identification of issues that are within the jurisdiction of the CPC, but not 
on the agenda. No discussion or action is permitted, except to establish 
a subcommittee for study, or place the item on a future agenda.

ITEM #3 - 6:25 APPROVAL OF MINUTES OF September 26th, 2023 and ROLL CALL

ITEM #4 - 6:30 LETTER TO PLANNING ABOUT CPG COMPLAINTS (ACTION ITEM) - 
CPC will review the letter requesting a clear path and communication 
outline with Planning to be followed when complaints are filed against 
CPGs. 

mailto:SDPlanningGroups@sandiego.gov
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October 24th, 2023  

Heidi Vonblum  
Planning Director  
City of San Diego Planning Department VonblumH@sandiego.gov  

Dear Director Vonblum:  

The Community Planners Committee (CPC) heard from one of its members, Uptown Planning, about what they 
consider an overreach of the Planning Department while resolving a complaint made about the Planning Group. 
During this discussion, other CPC members brought up incidents where complaints were filed against their 
Boards and the Planning Department intervened differently. 

Therefore, CPC, requests that a clear and formatted plan of how CPGs and the Planning Department will deal 
with each other while resolving complaints. CPGs and the Planning Department should know how the complaint 
will be handled and what is expected from each party. Furthermore, every planning group deserves to be treated 
equally by the Planning Department when a complaint has been made.  

Let's work together in the coming months to come up with a road map for how complaints are to be handled 
before CPG recognition is finalized. 

Please note it is not CPC’s intention to opine on the issue that instigated the complaint against the Uptown 
Planning Group. We thank you for your consideration in this matter.  

The CPC is looking forward to a new chapter of cooperation and understanding for the benefit of all parties 
involved.  

Sincerely,  

Andrea Schlageter  
CPC Chair 
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